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II. However the survey was not completed until after the regularly scheduled Interior-Northeast Arctic
Board of Game meeting.

The next regularly scheduled board meeting for Unit 19 is during winter/spring of 2019/2020. If the
board accepts this ACR, the department recommends the proposal come before the board at its February
2018 meeting in Dillingham to allow the area biologist time to complete fall surveys in other parts of the
McGrath area and also attend the meeting at which this ACR will be deliberated.

Sincerely,
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Bruce Dale
Director
Division of Wildlife Conservation



